

Regis Road, Wolverhampton WV6 8XF
Telephone 01902 556519 Fax 01902 556520
Email enquiries@tettenhallwoodschool.org.uk Website: www.tettenhallwoodschool.org.uk
Head Teacher: Mrs Sarah Llewellyn

SL/JH

15th June 2016

Dear Parent/Carer,

We apologise for the short notice but, please be aware that Parents Morning tomorrow, Thursday 16th June 2016, has been postponed. Parents Morning will now be replaced by Sports Day, which will be held on Wednesday 13th July 2016, more details to follow.

Parents Evening will still be held on Monday 11th July, more details to follow.

Please note, the Preparing for Adulthood morning will still be going ahead tomorrow, Thursday 16^{th} June 2016 as planned.

Apologies for any inconvenience.

Yours sincerely

Sarah Llewellyn Headteacher





